
“Water is Life…”  Peter Kimeu, CRS Regional Advisor,  

describing the drought in Kenya. 

 

It so very important for us too. This online conference 

is an opportunity to learn about the water situation in 

our communities and how to work with our watershed 

districts to preserve the quality of our water….and    

our life. 

Tuesday, November 17th, 2020 

7:00pm—8:30pm, Zoom Call 

https://archspm-org.zoom.us/j/93653584777  

Contact Adam Fitzpatrick for questions:           

fitzpatricka@archspm.org 

 

Patrick Mader, author and speaker 

working with Cannon River         

Watershed Partnership 

Abby Moore, Training and 

Community Specialist with 

the Mississippi Watershed 

Management Org. 

https://www.google.com/url?q=https://archspm-org.zoom.us/j/93653584777&sa=D&source=calendar&usd=2&usg=AOvVaw07cvlM08yKmyjrDurBpXYO

